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Friday 17th November 2023 
 
Dear Tiah, Flossy, Billy and Florence, 
 
We were really happy to receive your letter and we have heard many great things about 

your school. I hope you have heard many great things about our school as well. 

 

We are now writing to introduce ourselves and to answer your questions. 

 

Khalid: Hi my name is Khalid and I’m the Head Boy. I love all types of sports. I like to rap 

and I like to make people laugh and smile. I love being a Head Student because it has a 

great responsibility and I believe I am determined to do anything – I also like the design of 

the blazers. 

Noelia: Hello my name is Noelia and I am Head Girl. I like to ice skate. I am a dog- lover, I 

love Taylor Swift and I like netball. I love being Head Student because   I feel responsible 

and I like to hand out our Gold Awards on Fridays. 

 

Last year, our school got the idea of Class Books from your school and we really enjoy 

having them. The Class Books was a great idea because it helps children to remember more 

of what they learnt in class. When we have visitors in our school, we are always proud to 

show off our Class Books and our visitors are always impressed with the quality of our work. 

 

Here are the answers to your questions: 

1)   What do you do as Head Students and what are your responsibilities? 

As Head Students, we communicate with the Headteacher and our School Council about 

issues around the school and how we can address those problems. Our responsibilities 

include: handing out Gold Awards, handing out times tables star badges, running stalls at 

school fairs and being a great role model. As Head Students, we are Play Detectives. That 

means when OPAL (Outdoor Play and Learning) is happening we go around with cameras 

and try to take photos of great play! 

 

2) Do you have Head Student meetings? 

Not as often as we’d like, but we do attend all the School Council meetings. 
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We would like to ask you a few questions: 

 

1) Why do you have four Head Students? 

2) Do you have a netball and a football team? 

3) What is the best thing about your school? 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Khalid and Noelia 

Year 6 Head Students 

 
Some phots of our Class Books, our OPAL project and us! 
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